
Librarian’s Report 

May 2023 

Programming:  

Kids:  

 Genre-fying kid’s fiction of Junior fiction is complete!   

 Summer Reading prep is in full swing. Registration begins May 15.   

 Will be visiting the schools to talk about Summer Reading Program.  

 Tweens will get to use the maker lab and try out the glow forge on Tuesday, May 16. They will 
be making keychains.  
 

Teens:  

 Will be visiting the schools to talk about Summer Reading Program.  
 The teens made earrings on the glowforge on Tuesday, May 9.  
 There will be an escape room opportunity for teens on May 30. Registration begins May 

23.  
 

 

Adults:  

 Bar crawl was a wonderful success. We are going to do a “cookie crawl” in December for 
Christmas cookies!  

 We have been awarded the South Dakota Humanities discussion grant for intergroup dialogues 
for $3,750! 

 Alice in Wonderland Escape Room is in May 22 - 25 

 Summer Reading Programming is set and we are excited for a busy and fun summer.  
We have a very generous community and the majority of the prizes for the Summer Reading 
program were donated by the wonderful businesses in the community.  

 Nancy and Mikaela are going to look into online registration options for programs that require 
registration.  

 Mikaela will be out and about in the Community this summer representing the Library any many 
of the events such as the Mental Health Awareness Fair and the McCrory Garden’s Garden Fest. 

 

Other:  

- The new sound system was installed the first week in May. The video components will be 
updated at a later date. They have been ordered!  

- The website revision is moving along. TBD when it will go live.  
 


